
[Submitted via email on 15/09/2014] 

Subject: Re ISP price increase  

Dear Sirs, 

 

I'm not a specialist but I'm a bit concered with your proposal. As you probably know the situation on 

the market with internet has been a bit "static", to put it gently. With Bluewave becoming more and 

more popular with its competitive prices and services, your proposal for some reason feels aimed 

directly at this company! But in the end it will be us, users paying the extra money with no doubt! 

Are they too competitive for MT and Sure and this is the way to bring the internet prices to the same 

level? Do you think that people on the island who work hard and want to spend their money locally 

could afford yet another price rise? After the toilet tax,gas prices, parking on the prom etc?! It is a 

bit unfair as the internet has become one of life necessities and people will pay higher bills anyway!    

As I said,I'm just am average Jo and you'll do as you pleased anyway. Just my opinion. 

 

Thank you and kind regards 

 

Ewelina Balcerowicz 


